
Hi everyone,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Relief is around the corner! A few notes and reminders are below for now or later. Very quickly, though, as this is the final Weekly of the semester, I’d like to extend an enormous thanks to all of you who have sent comments about the TLC and/or contributions or replies to the Weekly. All have been essential to understanding where your priorities lie and where you think we should take this project in the future. I’d also like to thank Elena Berg, Russell Williams and Brenda Torney for their invaluable assistance putting together the Weekly, organizing and facilitating events, weeding through the teaching and learning research for all of us and reflecting on where we should go from here. We now have a new e-mail account: tlc@aup.edu. The next Weekly will be sent from there. See you in January.
All the best for the end of the semester, and happy holidays to all!  
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Rebekah



Announcements:
You can pick up your copy of Claude Steele's book Whistling Vivaldi: How Stereotypes Affect Us and What We Can Do from Brenda in LTM or from Ursula in Grenelle.

Digital Humanities Workshops and Consultations with David Wrisley from the American University of Beirut (Thurs. March 16th and Fri. March 17th). We’ll send a detailed schedule of his visit in January. Click the link to read about David’s work: http://djwrisley.com/

Lunch conversations (12:15-1:15):
Fri. Jan. 27
Wed. Feb. 8
Fri. Mar. 10
Wed. Mar. 22
Fri. Apr. 21
We’ll send discussion topics in January.

Mellon Pedagogical Seminars (5-6:30 pm):
Wed. Feb. 1
Wed. Mar. 22
Both will focus on co-teaching at AUP.
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